
Submitter: CL Harvey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB3414 

So many reasons to list but here is just one: 

HB 3414 would not only nullify all of the detailed efforts in removing barriers to 

housing within historic, natural, and scenic protected areas, it would continue a well-

established trend of displacement and gentrification of culturally diverse areas that 

deserve continued protection. Stop allowing destruction of the Oregon that the far 

majority of us love.  


